
 

 

During the Coronavirus pandemic the 

Government made rules to stop people 

from catching Coronavirus.  

 

 

The rules in England changed on the 19th 

July 2021.  

 

 

Derbyshire Healthcare Foundation Trust 

want to keep some rules in place in our 

buildings to make sure everyone is still safe.  

 

 

 

When you attend an appointment you should:  

 

 

Wear a mask when you are inside. 

 

Not everyone can wear a mask. This is 

called being exempt.  This could be 

because they have a medical condition.  

 



 

 

If you have been told that you do not 

have to wear a mask you might like to 

wear a sunflower lanyard or carry an 

exemption card. 

 

By wearing a sunflower lanyard other 

people will know to give you plenty of 

space.  

 

 

 

Keep 2 metres apart from people who you 

do not live with or who support you.  

 

 

 

Wash your hands or use hand sanitiser.  

 



 

 

 

Walk on the left side of corridors.  

 

 

In some of the buildings there will be 

arrows telling you which way to walk.  

Follow these arrows when you can.  

 

 

 

You should only bring one person with you 

to your appointment.  

 

 

 

If you have any questions you can talk to a 

member of staff.  

 

 


